
LEGAL NOTICE FOR 
SEA VIEW /OCEAN BAY PARK GARBAGE DISTRICT 

ELECTION 

Annual Election of Garbage Commissioner 

September 15, 2020 

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that the annual election of the Seaview/ Ocean 
Bay Park Garbage District will take place on September 15, 2020 between 
the hours of 6:00 PM and 9:00 PM at the Ocean Bay Park Firehouse located 
at Bayview Walk, Ocean Bay Park, for the purpose of electing one (1) 
Commissioner for a five (5) year term, commencing on September 16, 2020 
and ending on June 30, 2025. All duly registered residents of the Seaview/ 
Ocean Bay Park Garbage District shall be eligible to vote. 

Helene McNally 
Secretaryffreasurer 
Seaview /Ocean Bay Park Garbage District 


